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Please Help Us Stop the Vandalism 
 

 
Dear Tenants,  
 
We need your help. In recent weeks MacMorran Community Centre has been experi-
encing very high incidents of vandalism, particularly with the extension that is under 
construction. On a regular basis, windows have been broken out, door handles broken 
off, and the extension has been broken into several times. 
 
These acts of vandalism are frustrating and quite costly to the Centre. The money to fix 
these items come from funds that would otherwise be used to provide on going pro-
grams and services to the neighborhoods.  More to the point, while the break-ins and  
vandalism are costly — it is criminal activity.  The Centre has been in contact with the 
RNC regarding these incidents and charges could be laid. 
 
As a family neighbourhood, we are certain that like us, you find this entire matter com-
pletely unacceptable, and NL Housing will not tolerate this activity.  Please speak to 
your children about the dangers of getting caught up in such activity.  Thank you. 
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